
Ref: CSMOA/data/privacy/membership  Version 1: Dec 2020 
 Printed documents may be out of date, check version status before use. 

 

 
Cricket Scotland Match Officials 

Association (CSMOA)  
– Membership 

Application/Update Form 
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The Cricket Scotland Match Officials Association (CSMOA) take the privacy of our 
members data seriously and will only use your personal information for club 
administration purposes and for communicating with you about your 
membership.  

Only the Management Committee (as per the organisation structure) and other 
select members (e.g. Data Protection Officer) will be able to access your 
membership details.  

As part of our relationship with other cricketing organisations (including, but not 
limited to, Cricket Scotland, ECB ACO, ICC) we may provide relevant details to 
them. We will never share or sell your data without your prior permission. CSMOA 
itself will use your data to communicate with you about your membership, as well 
as provide administrative services related to cricket officiating (e.g. training & 
development, appointments to fixtures, travel expenses).  

CSMOA will annually contact you regarding your membership and 
renewal/updating details. Members are able to contact the secretary 
(secretary@csmoa.org.uk) at any time regarding any updates to membership data, 
or other issues regarding data privacy.   

More information about how CSMOA look after any of your data (not just 
membership details) can be found at www.csmoa.org.uk/privacy.  
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